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Lou Mansolillo

From: Steve Shalvey <shalvey8@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 5:15 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: House Bill H-7015

Dear Committee Members, 
 
I have read and support bill H-7015 which is about keeping the high standards and education necessary to do electrical 
work in RI. I am a working Journeyman Electrician in RI and appreciate your support. Thank you. 
Sincerely,  
Stephen Shalvey 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


